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Jenny Mason

From: Rick Fowler <mnrfowler@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 7:03 AM
To: Matthew Sadowski
Subject: All Lives Matter

Matthew, 
 
Your statement claims "We plead for all to work together for peace and mutual respect."  
 
There will never be peace nor mutual respect when someone's career is ended for simply saying "All lives matter". 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Rick Fowler 
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